
 

Update – Precautions related to Edmundston Regional Hospital outbreak 

March 19, 2021 

 

Droplet / contact precautions lifted 

 

With the recent cluster of COVID-19 cases in the Edmundston Regional Hospital (ERH) now 

contained, Public Health has recommended patients being transferred from ERH will no longer 

be required to be managed with Droplet/Contact Isolation Precautions. 

 

 

 


